## **Kay Neild**

From: Ben Pycroft <>

**Sent:** 25 November 2020 11:16

**To:** Simpkin, Rachael.; Haywood, Ben; Colley, Jane

**Cc:** Gary Cullen; Samantha-Jane Cullen; Rawdon Gascoigne

**Subject:** RE: Taxal Edge, Macclesfield Road, Whaley Bridge - Residential application

Hi Rachael

We will get back to you on which way we decide to proceed later today.

Thank you

## Ben Pycroft BA (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI

Director



Emery Planning is proud to support the Keaton Emery Memorial Foundation. To find out more about the charity or to make a donation, please visit <a href="https://www.keatonemeryfoundation.com">www.keatonemeryfoundation.com</a>



Emery Planning 1-4 South Park Court Hobson Street Macclesfield SK11 8BS

Registered office as above

Emery Planning Partnership Ltd trading as Emery Planning Registered in England No. 4471702

The contents of this e-mail are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. If you are not the intended recipient (nor the person responsible for delivering to that recipient) be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify Emery Planning on.

From: Simpkin, Rachael

Sent: 25 November 2020 11:14

To: Ben Pycroft; Haywood, Ben >; Colley, Jane

Cc: Gary Cullen Samantha-Jane Cullen <; Rawdon Gascoigne

Subject: RE: Taxal Edge, Macclesfield Road, Whaley Bridge - Residential application

Hi Ben,

Following our TEAMS meeting last week, would you kindly update me and by return as to whether the applicant intends to submit a revised sketch scheme within the context of an agreed time extension, which I suggest should be the 18<sup>th</sup> January 2021 DC Meeting.

Kind regards,

Rachael Simpkin
Senior Planning Officer (Majors & Commercial)
Development Services

High Peak Borough Council and Staffordshire Moorlands District Council

From: Ben Pycroft

Sent: 17 November 2020 11:03

**To:** Haywood, Ben <; Colley, Jane <; Simpkin, Rachael.; de Bruin, Nicola

Cc: Gary Cullen <; Samantha-Jane Cullen Rawdon Gascoigne <

**Subject:** Taxal Edge, Macclesfield Road, Whaley Bridge - Residential application

Hi All

To assist our discussion tomorrow, please find attached:

- 1 A plan which shows how our red line and the built up area boundary as shown on the proposals map to aid our discussions re: policy H1; and
- 2 An e-mail from the only estate agent in Whaley Bridge (Gascoigne Halman) which supports the need for family homes to aid our discussions on housing mix.

Kind regards

## Ben Pycroft BA (Hons) Dip TP MRTPI

Director

Т



Emery Planning is proud to support the Keaton Emery Memorial Foundation. To find out more about the charity or to make a donation, please visit <a href="https://www.keatonemeryfoundation.com">www.keatonemeryfoundation.com</a>



Emery Planning 1-4 South Park Court Hobson Street Macclesfield SK11 8BS

Registered office as above

Emery Planning Partnership Ltd trading as Emery Planning Registered in England No. 4471702

The contents of this e-mail are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. If you are not the intended recipient (nor the person responsible for delivering to that recipient) be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify Emery Planning on.

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This email is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, privileged or confidential information that could be protectively marked. If you are not the addressee please do not use the information in any way. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Thank you.

The Council may be required to disclose this email or any responses to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The way in which we handle personal information is set out in our privacy notice and is available at <a href="https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/YourData">https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/YourData</a>